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Upcoming Events

Come help clean up UC
and meet the Mayor

next weekend.
page 3 for details...

Blue Mass
Our Mother of Confidence Chruch
Saturday, May 26th, 2007
at 5:30 pm.

July Forth UC Celebration
meeting will be
Wednesday, May 16,
at 7:00 p.m. at the Standley Park
Recreation Center.

Standley Park Recreation
Council Meeting
open to all
May 24, 2007-7:00pm

Kids Night Out
Standley park
Ages: 5-10 years
$10.00/child
May 18, 2007
5:30-9:30pm
Summer Camps
Open registration
Standley Park Recreation
May 1, 2007 12:00pm

Jewish Senior Services
Daily Entertainent
3813 Governor Drive

For info: call (858) 550-5998
details..page 2

Happy Mother’s Day
to all our UC MOMs,
GrandMAs
and
Great Grand MAs
God Bless You!!!

Kids get a real life lesson in how a Federal Tri

On February 9, 2007, two Fifth
Grade classes of Spreckles
Elementary School, accompanied
by their teachers, Daniel Logue &
Carlos Pacheco and several par-
ents, visited the historic United
States Bankruptcy Court for the
Southern District of California, at
325 West F Street in downtown
San Diego.

works, thanks to

...:More

neighborhood

resident, the Hon. John Hargrove
The class visit was hosted by
University City resident, Bankruptcy
Judge John Hargrove. The students
participated in a mock bankruptcy
trial in Judge Hargrove's courtroom
and role played attorneys, clients,
witnesses, judge, among others.
Following the mock trial, the students
were taken on a tour of the beautiful-
ly restored 1913 vintage courthouse.

UC comes together for Beautification....

When local citizens come up with
an idea to make a community
beautiful, and government agen-
cies agree to help with financing
and permits, then this is a mar-
riage made in heaven. The new
Jacarandas are in place because
U.C. Community Association saw
a need and the Village Garden
Club of La Jolla members, Pam
Ingersoll and Pat Miller, co-chairs
of the Jacaranda project,
answered the need by donating
the Jacaranda trees. Councilman
Scott Peters' liaison Madeleine
Baudoin enlisted the help of

Drew Potocki, City urban forester,
Camille Medina, maintenance man-
ager of medians, Salvador Soriano of
Aztec Landscaping,Inc., the company
that services the medians on
Governor Drive.

Supervisor Ron Roberts provided the
funding for planting and mainte-
nance. Cal Trans landscape archi-
tect Larry Fagot oversaw the Park
and Ride area with the help of Tim
Pruss, a U.C. resident and volunteer
landscape architect. Aztec
Landscaping generously donated
the labor. Sandy Lippe brought

everyone together to
contd...pg 3 .......cc..... see TREES

May 2007

UCCA Newsletter




Jewish Family Service

The University City Senior Center, a pro-
gram of the Jewish Family Service offers a
caring and friendly place for seniors fto
spend their day. Open every Tuesday and
Thursday from 10:00a.m. to 2:00p.m the
center will offer the following during the
month of May.

The Center is located at 3813 Governor
Drive in San Diego. The cost for lunch is
$5 for members and $6 for non-members.
Reservations are needed. Round-trip
transportation is $5/day and is available
upon request. Call Arlene Gussin,
Program Coordinator at (858) 550-5998
for further information.

Tuesday, May 1

11am - The Coordinator of the Jewish
Family Service Bikkur Holim (Friendly
Visitor Program for housebound seniors)
will be visiting our Center to tell us about
her program

Thursday, May 3

11am - "Healthy Aging" with Janet Little
from Henry's Farmers Market

Tuesday, May 8

11am - "Oldies Burt Goodies" musical
entertainment

1pm - Music with Andrea Ladmer
Thursday, May 10

1pm - Jewish Music with Rachelle Danto
Tuesday, May 15

11am - "Mother's Day Memories" with
Susie Underwood

12:45 pm - "Golden Oldies" musical per-
formance, "Lullabies of Broadway"
Thursday, May 17

1pm - Musical entertainment by Linda Hill
Tuesday, May 22

11am - "Good Questions for Your Good
Health: 3 Important Questions to Ask Your
Doctor" by Judy Condino, R.N.

Thursday, May 24

1pm - BINGO for fun and prizes

Volunteers needed for the Music in
the Park Events

Volunteers are needed to assist with
the Summer Concerts in the Park. If
you would like to volunteer please
call Sandy Lippe at (858) 453-2387
for more information and the time
commitment.

NOTICE

Flyers or handouts about
businesses or non-UCCA events, activi-
ties, issues or organizations are neither
inserted nor distributed with the UCCA

newsletter.

That was Then...This is Now...Three Generations...

Ed, his son Bob and grandson
John....have lived in UC for 44 years...

For 44 years, the Cox family has
resided in UC. Three generations
now call it home. Moving from Allied
Gardens to a newly constructed
house on lthaca Place in 1963, Ed
Cox, his wife Flora Mae, and son
Bob were some of the community's
first residents. "Friends thought we
were moving to the middle of
nowhere," laughs Ed. "The only
access was Genesee. No 805 or 52
- and Governor Drive didn't go
through. And, it took awhile for the
promised schools to be built," con-
tinues Ed. "Curie was opened the
year we moved here, but it was a
number of years before a student
could attend junior and senior high
school right in the neighborhood."
Ed, now a widower who will turn 88
the end of May, has enjoyed watch-
ing UC grow and prosper. Retired
from General Dynamics, and a dedi-
cated volunteer, he is in his 11th
year transporting children from
Tijuana to the Shriner's Hospital for
Children in Los Angeles. Each of
the children suffers from burns or
crippling diseases.

In a typical year, he makes the 250+
mile round-trip more than 60 times!
Son, Bob, met his wife (also a UC
resident) while clerking at Big Bear
Market. Working first at Bradshaw,
and then Big Bear during high school
and college, Bob is remembered by
many long-time residents for the fun
he provided those passing through
his check stand. After a number of
years in customer service positions
with SDG&E and the City of San
Diego Water Utilities, Bob, whose
home is off Agee, is now the propri-
etor of an antique business, special-
izing in wind-up phonographs.
Grandson, John, is keeping the UC
tradition alive. He and his sister (the
mother of the 4th Cox generation,
Sean and Harriet, now residing in the
Bay Area) were both born at Scripps
Hospital. Living on Huggins Street
in a house once owned by his mater-
nal grandparents, John, a graduate
of University of San Diego High
School and Cal State San Marcos, is
the marketing strategist for Althea
Technologies, a thriving local
biotechnology firm.

UCCA has a website which is still
under construction but is now
online...please visit our website at:
www.uccanews.com.

Blue Mass....

Memorial Day Celebration to honor those
in uniform at Our Mother of Confidence
Church....All are welcome.

There will be a special mass on
Saturday May 26th at 5:30 pm to honor
and pray for all people in uniform, espe-
cially our hereos fighting overseas. All
are invited to this special celebration,
especially members of the Armed
Forces, Fire Departments, Police
Departments and Veterans who saw
active duty in of all our wars and those
who didn't. People are encouraged to
attend in memory of a veteran they knew
or loved, who has passed on. Veterans
will be given a special ribbon to identify
them as people who served America!
Efforts are being made to have a Marine
Color Guard for the event.
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25 years for UC High....

University City High School will
be celebrating 25 years of excel-
lence in education, and honoring
those members of our community
and staff who helped establish
the high school, which opened in
1981. The reception will take
place in the Media Center from
11:15 a.m. until 12:45 p.m.

For more information, please con-
tact Nancy Steinhart at (858) 457-
3040 ext. 221.

...... contd from page 1...

work out details after Anne Bolton got the
Village Garden Club together with UCCA.
In the near future, UCCA will hold a general
meeting to revisit the idea of adding more
trees and plants, gateway signs and overall
beautification to the community. A few
years ago, UCCA enlisted community input
in beautifying the medians in front of
Standley Park between Mercer and
Stadium. However, our Splashwalk project
was not implemented for several reasons:
lack of funding, complications of installing,
and rethinking what the community really
wanted; something simpler. Now we have
the talents and experience of our communi-
ty member, Tim Pruss, who is willing to
restart the process of designing a plan for
U.C. Watch for your opportunity to partici-
pate in a UCCA meeting to discuss your
ideas about beautification.

(Editor's note: A correction in last month's
issue about Village Garden Club; Pam
Ingersoll and Pat Miller are co-chairs of
Jacaranda Project. Pam Ingersoll is not
president of the club.)

Summer Music at Standley

Standley Recreation Council is planning
eight concerts for Sunday Summer
Concert Series in the Park beginning
July 8th and ending August 26th with
performances starting at 5 p.m. and end-
ing at 7 p.m. The series is sponsored by
the U.C. Celebration Committee and sev-
eral other entities, who will be acknowl-
edged in the next issue of the Newsletter.
July 8th, Nitro Express
July 15th, Bayou Brothers
July 22nd, Chris Klich Orchestra
July 29th, 145th Street Band
August 5th, Cornelius House
August 12th, The Will Faeber Band
August 19th, Upstream (reggae)
August 26th, Allie and the Cats

Spring is Here.....
Let’s Clean Up Our Act..

Spring has sprung and the time has
come for the University City
Community Association with the
help of "l Love a Clean San Diego",
"Keep California Beautiful", and
"Recycle San Diego", to sponsor the
annual UC Spring Clean-Up on May
12th, 2007. The event will be held
from 8:00 A.M. to 12 Noon in the
Swanson Swimming Pool Parking lot,
at 3585 Governor Drive. Mayor Jerry
Sanders will be in attendance to help
UC clean up. So bring your junk and
common down.

Only items that can go into the landfill
are allowed to be discarded. ltems
not allowed include hazardous waste,
metal (ex. bed frames, fencing), appli-
ances, garden and green waste, tires,
electronics, or recyclable items.

We are fortunate that this year
"Recycle San Diego" will accept elec-
tronics such as printers, scanners, fax
machines, televisions, VCRs, DVD
players, computer monitors, tele-
phones and cellular telephones.
There is usually a charge to recycle
these electronic items, but Recycle
SD will accept them, this year, without
charge. Check out the complete list of
items on the Recycle SD website:
http://www.recyclesd.com/even-
titems.pdf

....After disposing of your household
discards, join us in cleaning up our
sidewalks and medians in University
City. Join your neighbors and friends
in cleaning up UC while picking up
trash and removing weeds. Bring
work gloves, sunscreen, and tools
such as shovels and hoes. Trash
bags will be supplied. Snacks and
refreshments will be provided.

Want to help distribute the
Newsletter...call Mary Kay
at 858-452-8158

Death Penalty Discussion

University City United Church will host a
panel discussion on "Death Penalty Issues
- An Eye for an Eye" from 6 to 8 p.m. on
Tuesday, May 22. The evening will begin
with a soup and salad dinner at 6 p.m. The
church is located at 2877 Governor Drive.
For more information, call the church office
at (858) 453-3444.

Did You Know?...

...There is a way to get relief from party
houses in your neighborhood. The San
Diego Police Department has revised the
CAPP (Community Assisted Party
Program). The police identify party loca-
tions primarily through calls generated by
citizen's complaints about noise, crowds,
late hours and party duration. To report a
loud party in progress, call the police non-
emergency number, 619 531-2000. On
the first visit, the police may issue a First
Response Notice, a written waming that
the party is disruptive, and the host must
take immediate steps to control the situa-
tion. The First Response Notice starts the
CAPP process.

First Response Notices are tracked by
computer. Two or more First Response
Notices in a 30 day period or anytime a
Second Response Notice is issued will
result in the house being CAPP'd. A sec-
ond response to the address may result in
the host being charged for the full cost of
police resources being used in the second
response. This is in addition to all other
enforcement options, including arrest,
impounding of stereo & amplifier equip-
ment, kegs, etc. Once a house is
CAPP'd, the residents and owner are noti-
fied the house is CAPP'd for one year,
and there is a zero tolerance policy for
any future disruptive parties. Per the
CAPP brochure, "Under the California
Penal Code Section 415.2, 'Any person
who willfully disturbs the peace of another
by loud and unreasonable noise' is guilty
of a misdemeanor punishable by impris-
onment in jail and a fine of $400." "Under
the Municipal Code, the person(s) respon-
sible for the event may be held liable for
the cost of providing police services...up
to $500."...

...The San Diego County Board of
Supervisors used tobacco settlement
funds to initiate the Cancer Navigator
program. This program is designed to
serve as a central resource for those try-
ing to find local cancer information and
services including support groups, clinical
trials, treatment centers, etc. Both a
website, www.cancernavigator.org and
a toll free Help Line 1-866-324-2648 are
available. The website also provides links
to national websites. The Help Line
hours are Monday - Friday from 9:00 a.m.
- 5:00 p.m. After hours, callers can reach
the American Cancer Society's helpline at
1-800-ACS-2345...

Go online now at:
www.uccanews.com
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President’s Perspective...

Calling all neighbors to join together to
give our community a spring cleaning on
Sat. May 12th. We will gather at 8:00
A.M. at the Swanson Pool parking lot.
Please bring shovels, brooms, pick axes,
gloves, small boxes, trowels, and lots of
early morning energy. For those of you
who do not have readily available tools,
bring your good will and desire to pitch in
and we will find a task for you! Randy
Furhman, Andy Freeburn and Richard
Betzenderfer will be ready to put you to
work!

Also, If you have any thoughts or sug-
gestions you would like to covey to
Mayor Sanders or Councilman Peters,
bring those too, since they are rumored
to be with us for a couple of hours. No
promises, just rumors.

| appreciate the opportunity to be
informed about local garage and yard
sales via signs posted around the com-
munity. | would also apppreciate those
having the sales taking the time after
their events to remove their signs from
public areas. This will continue to
enhance the beauty of our community!

The April newsletter included an insert of
the Spring offerings at the Recreation
Center. We hope this was not to heavy
or burdensome a task for the loyal army
of delivery persons this month. The pur-
pose of this insertion was to get the
Spring Events to all community mem-
bers and reimburse the Association in
order to have a continual, ongoing finan-
cial base for the future of our newsletter.
We still need a few more individuals will-
ing to spend about an hour a month to
deliver the newsletter. If you are inter-
ested in getting some exercise, getting to
know some of your neighbors and get-
ting the news out to the community once
a month, please contact Mary Kay Hewitt
at mkhewitt@san.rr.com or 858 - 452 -
8158.

Please take the opportunity to join the
Association this month and work with us
to continue to have a beautiful, safe and
clean Community!

Hugh Pates
President

Mila Cridlig, our webmaster,
has been hard at work on the
UCCA website. The site is still
under construction but is online
and accessible at:
www.uccanews.com

Great work Mila...thank you!!

New Street Banners.....

International City Bank CEO,
Jane Netherton, has generously
committed $5,000 for new street
banners for Governor Drive,
Regents Road, and Genesee
Avenue. Ms. Netherton, who
works out of ICB Long Beach
office, initially answered the call
six years ago to get banners
up on these main streets for
community identity and beautifi-
cation. She donated $10,000 to
launch the street banner pro-
gram when University City
Community Association contact-
ed various businesses asking
for support of the project.
International City Bank, located
at 3939 Governor Drive, has
made a community commitment
since 1984 when it first opened
its doors. Jane Netherton has
always maintained that she
feels it is important to give back
to the community. Barbara
Henshaw, UCCA banner chair,
is hoping to have new street
banners go up in June. She is
working with a graphic artist
who has designed many street
banners. The community is
extremely appreciative of this
gesture.

And the Winner is.....

The UC Friends of the Library invit-
ed students from our local elemen-
tary, middle and high schools to par-
ticipate in the 2007 Student Writing
for Literacy Essay Contest sponsored
by Friends of the San Diego Public
Library, San Diego Public Library and
San Diego City Schools Library
Media Teachers. The contest was
open to students in grades 4, 8 and
10 attending a school served by the
San Diego Public Library system. The
overall winner was Isabel Elghanian
from Ms. Wheeler's 4th grade class
at Doyle school. Other winners were
lan Austin and Erica Wang from
Curie school, and David Traganza
and Darina Zhang from Doyle
school. Isabel Elghanian's essay is
entered in the citywide essay contest,
and three grand prize winners will be
announced at a ceremony to be held
May 3rd in Balboa Park. This contest
supports The California Content and
Performance Standards for Literacy.

The Friends of Rose Canyon

and the City of San Diego Park

and Recreation Department

will conduct a tour of Rose

Canyon to see sights and

sounds of the Birds of Spring!

May 5th, Saturday from

8:00A.M. to 2:30 A.M. and

again on May 26th, Saturday

from 8:00 A.M. to 9:30 P.M. i
The tour will start at the dead '
end of Regents road, just north _l
of Regents and Governor

Drive. Bring binoculars with

you. Best suited to kids 8 and

older. Please call Debbie

Knight at 858-597-0220 or e-

mail: rosecanyon@san.rr.com.

Also visit www.rosecanyon.org

Let the Book Bug Bitel...

In the Fall and Spring, Spreckels
Elementary school, hosts a book
fair in the school library. Quality
books are available at reasonable
prices. The event spans a week and
has a theme each time. The theme
this time is the... Beach!

The Spring event usually takes
place in April, a great time to buy
books for Summer vacation read-
ing. The 5th grade co-sponsors the
spring event. This spring, the book
fair will take place from Monday,
May 14th to Friday, May
18th(attention, the dates have
changed!), Tuesday, May 15th,
there will be a Luau Party with
shaved ice and deserts. The
Spreckels Elementary school band
will play at the event. The popular
Dads and Donuts Event will also
take place on Tuesday, May 15th,
from 8:00 to 9:00 am. The equally
popular Moms and Muffins event
will be on Wednesday, May 16th,
from 8:00 to 9:00 am. The hours of
the book fair are: Monday,
Thursday, Friday: 8:30 am-4:00 pm
- Tuesday: 8:30 am-8:00 pm - |
Wednesday: 8:30 am-1:00 pm

Calling on interested persons to walk
the community delivering this newslet-
ter: on Weller St., Rous, Huggins from
Rous to Lipmann, Robbins from Weller
west to the end of street, Steinbeck
and Bovet Way. Call Mary Kay 452-
8158 for more information.
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Congratulations to those Residents who joined UCCA since January 2007........

seseesennnnnn. YOU Make UC more than just a neighborhood!

Alderson, Bill Hekman, Peter & Doris Plumb, Shelley
Abrams, Leslie Hemingway, Dennis & Carol Priest, Wm & Sandria
Amberg, Alicia Henderson, Glenn Porter, Judy

Bailey, Joe & Linda
Barbieri,Len & JoAnne
Bassler Family

Bausch,Lee & Judy
Beebe&Reilly, Mary&Charles
Beresford, Dottie & Jack
Bennett, Robert

Berg, George & Sally
Bernstein, Adelle

Betzenderfer,Deborah & Richard

B. Boehringer & W.Hendrick,
Brinner, Judy

Brown, Teddie

Butcher, Ann & Richard
Caffee, J.

Callahan, Margaret

Callan, Patricia

Cernin, Ed & Ann

Chapel, Jamie

Clark, Marybeth

Clark, Paul & Ann
Codiamat, Jane

Coffey, Tom & Sherry
Colborn, Joe

Collette,Ann & J.G.R.
Cooke, Lawson & LeVonne
Cowell, Frank & Shirley
Creagh, Tim & Cheryl
Davis, Jane & Les

Day Bobbie & Chuck DiSalvo
Detisch, Sue & Don
Eickhoff, Mary Elizabeth
Engleman, Louise & Vic
Estus, Robert

Ferrier, Tom & Gee Gee
Fitzsimmons, Barbara & Jerry
Fornes, Mike & Barbara
Foster, Steve & Susan
Fowler, Nancy & Phil
Frasier, Charles & Francine
Fuhrman, Cathy & Randy
Ganus, Walter & Louise
Gibson, Jane

Gaoliaday, Howard

Gordon, Juanita

Gorholt, Kitty

Henshaw,Barbara & Phil
Hewitt, Roger & Mary Kay
Holtz, Joan

Kahn, Hiloy & Flewid

M. Johns & P. Stovin,
Jones, Harry

Keeler, Dave

Kelley, Alexander & Patricia
Knighton, Jess & Jane
Koehler, Doug & Betty
Koenig, Robert & Ellaine
Kuenster, E.F.

Kotas, Nicholas

Lamp, Mike
Langham,Claire

LaPorta, Esther & Bob
Lawrence, Marjorie & David
Lippe, Ernie & Sandy
Locue,Christopher & Lisa
March, JB & Kim
Marx,Denise & Gerald
May, Carol & Dana
McConnell, Choko
McGinley,John & Shaughn
McKinley, Jim & Dee
Moscola,Alfred & Claudia
Munn, Ed & Marcia
Murray,Bruce & Elizabeth
Murray, Mary & Jack

Nakamura,Steven & Sally Provow

Nebiker, Marion & Ralph
Newell, Earl & Rita
Niess, Kathy

Norling, Rosemary
Ohlfest, John & Suzanne
Olds, Bob & Kira
Osborn, Delores
Paizner,Howard & Bridget
Parsons, Dorothy

Pates Family

Pearce, Linda

Pedersen, Scott & Leslie
Peterson, Larry & Joele
Pickering, Todd & Louise
Pietras,Carole & Rich

Randolph, George & Gina
Rawlins,George & Connie
Reed, H.Kent
Reilly,Charles & Mary Beebe
Roden, Jean

Rohrer, Shirley

Romanas Family
Rowan,Mike & Marti
Russell, John & Mary
Saxon, Ronald & Barbara
Schlafman, David & Helene
Schmidt, Bob & Barb
Schmitt, Kurt

Schneider, Pat

Sexton, Bill & Mary

Shaw, Tracy

Sickels, Betsy & Bob
Simmonds, Sharon
Smith, Nancy & Herb
Smith, Norma & Gary
Smythe, Ed & Stephanie
Speer, Phyllis

Stewart, Mary Ann
Stinson, Laura

Strong, Helga & Samuel
Struthers, Jeff & Eileen
Styn, Ron & Susan
Sturm, Nancy & Jerry
Sud, Pia & Manish
Swanson, Cal & Nell
Swick, Eugene

Thericau, Sharon
Tiefflich,Richard & Diana
Toyen, Marsha & Gerald
Turley,Elizabeth

Ulimann, Robert

Voit, Diane & Buddy
Wallace,Kathy & Bill

S. Webber& H.Griswold,
Westdal,Stewart & Bobbie
Williamson Family

Wright, Tedd & Karie
Zabka, George & Alisa

Grether. Dreria & Fréd Please use the mempersﬁip a,c_)pﬁcation befow o bgcqme
Hamann, Dick & Marlys a member of The University City Community Association.
£ g e Make a difference to our neighborhood!

UCCA Membership Application

Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:
UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive #121, San Diego, CA 92122

One membership for your entire household for January - December 2007
__General member $20 _ Community Supporter $40

___UC Community Angel $60

__New member __Renewal

Website: www.uccanews.com

Name(s)
Address Phone

E-mail

If you are a Business Entity and would rather join as a business, please choose the level of membership you prefer:

Business Membership
January - December 2007
__Silver member $50
Name(s)
Address : Phone
E-mail

__Gold Member $100
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Scholar-Leader-Athlete

Brooks Dougherty of University City High
School

Brooks Dougherty of University City
High School has been named a schol-
ar-leader-athlete by the Walter J.
Zable/San Diego Chapter of the
National Football Foundation and
College Hall of Fame, it was announced
today.

Dougherty will be honored with 29 other
San Diego County high school and col-
lege football players at the chapter's
35th Annual Awards Banquet March 9,
2007 at the Scottish Rite Masonic
Center in Mission Valley. All of those to
be honored have demonstrated excep-
tional academic, citizenship and athletic
achievements during the past year. In
addition, special awards will be present-
ed to two football coaches and an out-
standing football official from the San
Diego community.

He is a 6-foot-2-inch, 185-pound quar-
terback. Along with being selected to
the All-Central League first team,
Dougherty was named the league's
Offensive Player of the Year. He was
also voted University City High School's
Most Valuable Player on offense.

With a grade point average of 4.42,
Dougherty was selected to the San
Diego Union Tribune All-CIF Academic
first team. Dougherty was also a three
year letterman in basketball and was
the team's leading scorer in 2006. In
his spare time, Dougherty volunteers
with the Challenger League, an organi-
zation that brings athletics to disabled
youth.

He is the son of Drew Dougherty and
Heidi Hansen.

2007 Student Essay Contest

The UC Friends of the Library invited
students from our local elementary,
middle and high schools to partici-
pate in the 2007 Student Writing for
Literacy Essay Contest sponsored by
Friends of the San Diego Public
Library, San Diego Public Library and
San Diego City Schools Library
Media Teachers.

The contest was open to students in
grades 4, 8 and 10 attending a
school served by the San Diego
Public Library system. We were very
pleased to receive essays from Doyle
and Curie schools, and the overall
winner was Isabel Elghanian from
Ms. Wheeler's 4th grade class at
Doyle school.

Other winners were lan Austin and
Erica Wang from Curie school, and
David Traganza and Darina Zhang
from Doyle school. Isabel Elghanian's
essay is entered in the citywide
essay contest, and three grand prize
winners will be announced at a cere-
mony to be held May 3rd in Balboa
Park. This contest supports The
California Content and Performance
Standards for Literacy.

And The Rockets Red Glare.....
....... UC July 4th Celebration

The various entertainment for UG
Celebration has been signed up and we
will be confirming the last details at the
May 16 meeting.

Residents who would like to volunteer are
requested to contact Pat Neugebauer
immediately at Patheugebauer@sbcglob-
al.net.

Having the volunteers scheduled prior to
the day of the event will allow us to utilize
volunteers more efficiently.

Residents are reminded about book dona-
tions for our popular book barn.

Please set aside any old books and drop
them off at Standley Park Recreation
Center on June 30 or July 2 and 3.

We will continue taking applications for
booth space on a first come first serve.
The event was sold out last year, so time
is of the essence. The deadline for submit-
ting food booths is May 31. All those
interested in purchasing booth space
should contact Joe MclLaughlin at 619-
980-5101 or e-mail him directly at
Joe@homesofsandiego.com.

The next UC Celebration meeting will be
Wednesday, May 16, at 7:00 p.m. at the
Standley Park Recreation Center. All are
welcome to attend. For further informa-
tion, please contact Andy Freeburn at 858-
336-4437

or e-mail to:
AndyFreeburn@century21award.com.

ADVERTISING INFORMATION:

Reservations for ad space will be
accepted on a first come-first served
basis beginning the 1st of the month
preceding publication. A backup list
will be maintained.

To reserve space, please contact Terri
Day, UCCA Advertising Manager at
uccaADS@ hotmail.com.

Ad copy in jpeg or tiff format must
be received by the 10" of the month
preceding publication (i.e., Feb 10"
for the March edition) by Terri Day,
Advertising Manager, at
uccaADS@hotmail.com as an attach-
ment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the
proper amount made payable to UCCA

should be mailed by the 10th of the
month preceding publication to:
UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive,
#121, San Diego, CA 92122,

AD PRICES:

Business card 3.5"x2.0" $60
Double business card 3.5"x4" $110
Quarter page ads 3.5"x4.5" $120

Additional costs incurred for prepara-
tion of ads for publication will be billed
separately.

Advance reservations: Ad space
may be reserved in advance only once
per calendar quarter.

sources.

Disclaimer: The UCCA newsletter receives information and advertising from a variety of
A and the publisher cannot and do not guarantee the accuracy of the information or
the complete absence of errors and/or omissions nor do UCCA and/or the publisher assume
responsibility for same. Publication does not constitute an endorsement by the publisher or UCCA.
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Gulfstream Financial Corporation
Liability Portfolio Management Experts

4445 Eastgage Mall, Suite 200, San Diego, CA 92121
866-776-2030 - toll free
Jeff@aulfstreamsd.com

Our program can eliminate all your creditor
obligations in 8-10 years without increasing your

Loans... all Credit Cards and Home Mortgages!
Call today for more information!

f That means everything... Auto, RV, and Student
i

payments or costing you any out-of-pocket expense.|

1

858.453.HOME (4663)
Lydia June Katie

Hwang Vosovic Kubli Dunahoo-Klein
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COLDWICELL
BANKCR 1

Representing You & U.C.

**]10" Annual U.C. Garage Sale***

Saturday, June 2°¢ 8 to Noon
Advertising, Maps, Signs & Support Provided
Call us or log on to join in -
453.HOME or
http://UC.411SanDiegoHomes.com

Professional * Personal * Powerful

COMPLETE IRRIGATION
Water Saving Upgrades
Audits & Repairs
Landscape Installations

Mark Giffin Landscape

CA Lic #500011

858-571-7465

Commercial & Residential
Solar Electric Systems

You can't produce your own gasoline
But you can produce your own electricity

30% off residential, up to 70% off business with state and
federal incentives. EPBB, PBI, CSI, NHSP - give us a calll

systems last 30+ years
Call Home Energy Systems at

(858) 278-2300 for a free estimate

CSL#:800657

Bill Christensen’s |l Quality Painting

Estab. 1978 = License #467224 = Bonded

Residential & Commercial «+ Custom Faux Finishes
Restoration Services - Hydro-Pressure Washing

We paint by the number-...

Step 1 - Estimating! We provide the highest quality
job at the most competitive price.

Step 2 — Preparation! Better quality, better details,
better resuits.

Step 3 - Quality Painting! With us, quality is something
you can count on.

619-435-7336

My family and | are U.C. residents. In fact, we're happy to provide
a list of local references who will be happy to speak on our behalf.

WANT MORE INCOME

Earn $200 - $500 Weekly
Travel with before tax money

Free Laptop
Call 8584534786
www.provideincome.net

Personal Computer
Emergency Room

Fix computer problems
Fix network problems
Fix printer problems
Install software
Install Hardware
Give Lessons
Advise on upgrades
Transfer data

We come t0 you...
Call: 858-736-4128
E-mail: ucpcer@san.rr.com
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HAS YOUR MOTHER TOLD HER STORY YEY?

SAY HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY’
WITH A VIDEO OF HER -
TELLING HER STORY
IN HER OWN WORDS.
* Video or audio inferviews Estab. 1978 « License #467224 » Bonded
in your home
* Nationwide service
Save Their Story, Inc. k8 ,‘
1-800-227-1996 ‘ : : We paint by the number...
Step 1 - Estimating! We provide the highest quality
job at the most competitive price.
Step 2 - Preparation! Better quality, better details,
better results.
Step 3 — Quality Painting! With us, quality is something
you can count on.

1-800-727- 199&% U Tribute interviews for annivessaries, 619-435-7336

4 family reunions etc. also available My family and | are U.C. residents. In fact, welre happy to provide
Give her the gift of remembering...Give yourself a st of locat references who vl be happy to speak an our behaif
and your family the gift of “forever” - v -

Residential & Commercial « Custom Faux Finishes
Restoration Services « Hydro-Pressure Washing

Integral Elementary
3740 BOONE COURT . . .
Clairemont an innovative alternative.....

Distinctive 4BR, 2.5BA w/
Family Room, 2515 Appx 8F, on
a Quiet Cul-de-Sac Lot with
Many Architectural Features

\\ﬂ\iﬁ' 5(.90

€nrolling now for Fall 2007

(858) 450-4321
John and Sandy Bassler
International President’s Elite Members
Selling San Diego Since 1978 fas
838.583.5157 or 8585835141 AL BN + Utilizes Innovative Holistic and Child-Centered
WWW.SUNNYSOCAL.COM Educational Approaches

+ Maintains low (I 1:1) Student/Teacher ratios!!
* Inspires the Joy of Exploration and Discovery
* Meets and Exceeds California State Standards

* Rich Curriculum includes the Arts, Sciences,
f  PE andYoga too!

Check website for Open House

3033 CURIE 2741 ERIE STREET dates, or call for Private Tour
University City W. Clairemont

One-Level 4BR 2BA on unigue  Close to Mission Bay Park 3BE,

canyon site. Remodeled kitchen,  1.5BA with lots of decks & peek bay |

fabulous yard w/fruit trees, custorn  view ona 3100 appx sf canyon lot. - 8660 Gilman Drive K_6

fountain and vegetable garden La Jolla, CA 92037

S e (Close to I-5 & 1-52) Www.IntegralElementary.com

Summer Sessions available too.
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